
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To: Ruari McKee       From: Chairman John Reid 
Senior Planning Officer                   Brinklow Parish Council 
Rugby Borough Council                    
                     18th January 2022 
 
Dear Ruari, 

Brinklow Parish Council formally approved submission of our Neighbourhood Plan to Rugby 
 Borough Council at our meeting on Thursday 13th January 2022. 

 
Accordingly, we wish to formally submit our neighbourhood Plan to yourselves for Regulation 

 16 consultation. 
 
We take this opportunity to thank you for all your help with the completion of our  

neighbourhood Plan. 
  
 
 Yours Sincerely, 
 
 John Reid. 
 Chairman of Brinklow Parish Council 
 
 Submitted by Brinklow Parish Council Clerk, 
 Debbie Lloyd 
 Brinklowparishcouncil.clerk@gmail.com  

 
 
 

BRINKLOWPARISHCOUNCIL.CLERK@GMAIL.COM                   

TEL 


